Please do not strip my family of our right to defend ourselves. We are God fearing, law abiding citizens who just want to keep our
families safe. Our concealed carry permits allow us carry without being perfunctory. Thousands of Oregonians fit our category. Why
should we have to give up our right to self defense because a few people misuse their "privilege" to own a firearm? SB 554 will only
penalize those of us who obey the law if made the law of the land. It will not take away firearms from the "bad guys." It will not
reduce the number of daily shootings we are currently experiencing. My family and friends are counting on you to do the right thing.

Vote "no" on SB 554. Thank you.



